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This Week
Nut Free School: We would like to remind everyone that we do not allow nuts in 

school. This includes in packed lunches, in sweets and in spreads such as Nutella. 

This is to protect students and staff who have severe allergies to nuts.

Parent Partnership: Our next Parent Partnership meeting is on Tuesday 17th 

September. If there is anything you would like to raise, please let your class 

representative know.

School Drive - One Direction System: To help ease congestion on the road 

outside the school drive, we are introducing a one-way approach system. When 

driving in to the school, please only enter the school drive as a left turn. If you 

approach with the school on the right, please continue the short distance to the 

roundabout at the end of Comptons Lane, turn around, and then come back and 

enter with the school on your left.

Music Club: Music Club will restart after school on Wednesday 18th 

September.

After School Club: After School Club will restart on Monday 23rd September.

West Sussex Music: West Sussex Music are again offering their free 

“Orchestras Inc.” sessions for children & young people under 25 with special 

needs. You can find out more on their website:

www.westsussexmusic.co.uk/orchestras-inc 

Outdoor Library Painting: We would like to say a huge thank you to the Wright 

family (and friends) who painted our outdoor library over the summer break. We 

think it looks wonderful! This week’s Newsround includes a special report from 

Bobby showing the work in progress, which you can see on our website and 

Facebook page.

Letters Home
Students in Reception up to Year 11: Vaccinations letter. (Sent by email.)

Yoimoji of the Week: Bamboozle
Bamboozle is a kind bear .  W e  a r e  u s i n g 

“Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning 

and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British 

Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) 

and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can see our 

Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Ella, Globetrotters: Brilliant World War II “Blitz” artwork.

http://www.westsussexmusic.co.uk/orchestras-inc


Class News from Globetrotters
Things have got off to a great start in Globetrotters this year. Our students have loved being back 

together and are busy helping each other get settled into a new year. They have been excited to use 

our redesigned teaching spaces and are ready to learn!

Our art lessons are linked to our 'Britain at War' topic this term. Students got creative by making 

their own 'London skyline during the Blitz' with fantastic results. 

During our English lessons they have been inspired by a short video clip titled 'A day in the life of a 

College Student' and are making plans to write a short script and produce their own video clip to 

showcase our college. 

On Monday Globetrotters had a go at making their own healthy snacks and enjoyed their vegetable 

crudites platter with a homemade spicy hummus followed by a refreshing fruit salad! It was great to 

see them being so independent in the kitchen.
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